
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

December 11, 2017 
 
 

IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M171211 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR: Brooke P. Clark, Director   

Office of Commission Appellate Adjudication  
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/     
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS - AFFIRMATION SESSION, 2:30 P.M., 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2017, COMMISSIONERS' 
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, 
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
I. SECY-17-0118 – FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT CO. (TURKEY POINT NUCLEAR 

GENERATING UNITS 6 AND 7), APPEAL OF LBP-17-6 
 
 
The Commission approved a Memorandum and Order addressing the City of South Miami’s 
appeal of the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board’s ruling denying South Miami’s request for 
hearing in the Turkey Point combined license proceeding.  The Memorandum and Order affirms 
the Board’s decision.     
 
(Subsequently, on December 11, 2017, the Secretary signed the Memorandum and Order.) 
 
cc: Chairman Svinicki    
 Commissioner Baran   
 Commissioner Burns  
 EDO 
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCAA 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 ODs, RAs, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 
 
 


